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Dear Committee Members: 

 

Please vote NO on SB 777. Receiving 100% of fair market value for the loss of farm 

animal because of 

a conflict with a wolf is acceptable. Receiving seven times market value for the same 

type of loss is not 

acceptable. If it is, we should all be receiving excess compensation for any type of 

property loss we have. 

It makes no sense and would only encourage disincentives to mitigate loss practices. 

Including non-lethal conflict approaches that are available.  

Conflict between farm animals and wolves are rare and many could be prevented 

when there isn’t an incentive to gain financially. 


